
Dear Student -  
 
Bakersfield College is committed to serving our students and community during this difficult 
time. The latest Covid-19 research suggests that there is a possibility of a resurgence of the virus 
in the fall. To ensure that all students have the best opportunity to continue their education 
without disruption we will be making changes to the fall schedule over the next couple of 
weeks.  

 
Your fall 2020 schedule could be affected as classes may be altered in schedule and/or 
modality. Potential changes include: 

 BC Online - Scheduled: these courses will be fully online and will include both 
participation in Canvas as well as mandatory scheduled, online meeting times using 
Zoom. 

 BC Online - Flexible: these courses will be fully online, and most learning will take place 
in Canvas and other platforms that are flexible based on the student schedule. 

 Hybrid Courses: These courses will be partially online, but will also include some 
mandatory scheduled, in person meetings. 

 Classes may be scheduled into 8-week blocks either at the beginning or end of the 
semester, which would affect meeting times or days for the class. 

 Classes might have a change in both modality and the scheduled dates/days/times. 
 
Over the next several weeks, please check both your BC email and your class schedule on a 
regular basis.  If your schedule is impacted by any of the fall schedule changes, you will get 
another email from our team with additional details to make sure you are well informed and 
prepared to succeed. 
 
Until then, stay safe and keep learning, Renegades! 
 
#WeAreBC 

 


